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PRESS RELEASE 

STATEMENT ON CANCELLATION OF APPOINTMENT OF ACCOUNTING OFFICERS FOR LOCAL 

GOVERNMENT VOTES FOR FY 2022/23 

Our attention has been drawn to the letter written to Permanent Secretary Ministry of Local 

Government by Ministry of Finance, Planning and Economic Development on July 7th, 2022 

on the above subject.  

The letter highlights failure by 110 Local Governments to submit; Approved Budget 

Estimates, Work Plans, procurement plans and Performance contracts for FY2022/2023 as a 

course of action against Accounting Officers in those votes. 

On a good note, Kapelebyong DLG is one of the compliant 66 Local Governments credited for 

timely submission of Budget details for FY 2022/23 on the Program Based System (PBS).  

This demonstrates hard work, commitment and diligence in execution of duties by the 

technical staff of Kapelebyong DLG since attaining the district status on July 1, 2018. 

We therefore, wish to congratulate our Chief Administrative Officer, Mr. Lubuuka David for 

rallying the district to such great excellence.   

As we continue making tremendous progress in service delivery, we appeal stakeholders in 

our district to remain firm in championing development for our people’s good. 

We also reiterate our commitment to serve the community better. 
 

  

Thank You  

 

Opio Emmanuel 

The Communication Officer - Kapelebyong DLG 
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